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Thought for  
the Week 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I hope you enjoy reading this week’s newsletter. I am delighted to share 
with you a short ‘Hello’ from each of our new colleagues. They have all 
settled in really well and I am very proud of how welcome our school 
community has made them feel.  
 
Also please find enclosed our ‘Extra-Curricular’ offer for this half term. It is 
always wonderful to see our pupils staying behind to participate in these 
opportunities. As always a big thank you to our staff who so willingly give 
their time to ensure our pupils get these opportunities. 

 
 
 
 

Amanda Ryan,  Principal 

admin@hillsidehigh.co.uk 0151 525 2630 

Start Strong: Every Day Matters at Hillside 

Pupil Safety - Urgent - Restrictions on Car Movement on Site. 
From Monday 15th September the barrier which gives access to the front of the 
school will close from 8.20 to 8.30am each morning. 

It will also be closed from 2.45pm to 2.55pm. 

This is to prevent pupils mixing with moving cars and the obvious hazards this 
can cause. 

During these times cars that are on the school side of the barrier will not be able 
to leave until it opens. 

I hope you understand how this helps us to keep your children safe. 
         Mr Edwards 

As the school year kicks off, Hillside is embracing a powerful theme: Start Strong. But 
what does it really mean to start strong? It begins with one simple but habit—showing up 
every day. 

Attendance: The Foundation of Success 

Daily attendance isn’t just about being present in class—it’s about being present in your 
future. Research shows that students who attend school regularly are more likely to: 

• Achieve higher grades 

• Build stronger relationships with teachers and peers 

• Develop routines that support lifelong success 

Last year’s GCSE results show how important it is to attend 
Hillside every day. 

                 Mr Edwards  



Hillside High School Shines Nationally in Summer 2025 Census! 

We are thrilled to announce that Hillside High School has been nationally recognised for its 
outstanding performance in the Summer 2025 Census, earning prestigious Recognition Badges for 
excellence in engagement and impact from The Engagement Platform (TEP). 

This honour places Hillside High among the top-tier schools across the country, a testament to the 
unwavering dedication, passion, and collaborative spirit of our entire school community — from staff 
and pupils and families.  

These badges are more than just symbols — they represent the hard work, commitment, and 
positive culture cultivated at Hillside High. Achieving above-benchmark scores on key national 
measures, our school has demonstrated exceptional engagement and leadership in education. 

Importantly, Hillside High met the required threshold response rate, ensuring that this recognition 
truly reflects the voices and experiences of our pupils and staff. This makes the achievement 
especially meaningful and authentic. 

We encourage everyone in the Hillside High community to celebrate this milestone! Whether you're 
a teacher, student, parent, or alumni, this is a moment to be proud of.  

This is just the beginning! We  will continue to strive for excellence and innovation in education. We 
look forward to more opportunities to celebrate the incredible work happening every day in our 
classrooms and beyond. 
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Extra Curricular Clubs  

Autumn Term Sports Clubs 

Monday Netball All years This week 
 

Monday Football Y7 and Y8 This week 
 

Tuesday Netball 
matches 

All years This week 
 

Tuesday Rugby All years This week 
 

Wednesday Football Y9 and 
Y10 

This week 
 

Wednesday Girls football All years This week 
 

Thursday MMA All years Start date 
TBC 
 

Friday Badminton All years This week 
 

Autumn Term Performing Arts Clubs 

Tuesday and  
Wednesday 

Music All years This week 
 

Thursday Choir All years This week 
 

Day TBC Drama All years TBC 
 

See music timetable Music 
Lessons 

Invited 
pupils 

This week 

Autumn Term LRC Clubs 

Monday Craft All years This week 
 

Tuesday Lego All years This week 
 

Wednesday Book All years This week 
 

Wednesday Chess All years This week 

Friday Board 
Games 

All years This week 

Last Friday of every month Movie 
night 

All years 26/09/25 



LRC Ambassadors  
It gives me great pleasure to introduce you to our new team of LRC Ambassadors, these pupils 
excelled during the application process, showing a real passion for the development of the LRC 
and our new reading garden. On Thursday, Mrs Ryan and myself had 
the honour of awarding these pupils with their ‘LRC Ambassador’ 
badges to be displayed proudly on their blazers. We are very proud of 
their commitment and can’t wait to see what the future of our LRC 
holds at Hillside. Well done to all of the applicants (we had 35!) it was 
a very difficult decision. 

Congratulations to Gianna E, Xander H, Ruby L C, Chaya T, Harry T, 
Precious E, Kiara, Grace, Kyra, Olivia McB, Sofiia S and Thomas K. 
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“Hi everyone my name is Miss Hussain and I am really excited to be joining Hillside High 
School as a new Teaching Assistant. I recently graduated from university studying educational 
psychology, and I am a huge Liverpool fan! I am looking forward to supporting pupils with 
their learning and helping out whenever I can! “ Miss Hussain 

“Hi everyone. My name is Miss Khalid, and I am really excited to be joining the school as 
a new ECT Maths teacher. I love showing how maths isn't just something we learn in 
class, it’s a skill we use every day in the real world. I'm passionate about making maths 
feel more approachable and enjoyable for all students, and I’m really looking forward to 
getting to know everyone and being part of this amazing school community.”  
         Miss Khalid 

“Hi everyone my name is Mr Perkins, I’m looking forward to starting here at Hillside, and 
joining the Maths Department. It’ll be great to meet you all and I’m sure well thrive here 
together” Mr Perkins 

“Hi, my name is Mr Lawrence, I’m the new PE teacher here at Hillside High School. I am looking 
forward to developing the pupils to their highest potential in PE and giving opportunities to try 

different sports or activities that I can bring to the school” Mr Lawrence   

A Warm Welcome to Our New Staff 

“Hi! I'm Mr Bragger and I will be working with SEND. I am very excited to begin 
my time at Hillside and look forward to helping in education.” Mr Bragger  

“Hello everyone! My name is Miss Murphy, and I am so glad to be back at Hillside! I worked 
here for seven years and left two years ago, so being back truly feels like coming home. I'm 

excited to see familiar faces and to meet all the new students as well!” Miss Murphy  

“Hello everyone, my name is Miss Clayton and I am the Progress Leader for Year 
7. I was previously a Drama and Music teacher on Wirral. I am really looking forward to 
working closely with our new year 7 pupils.” Miss Clayton   

“Hi Everyone! My name is Mr Jones, and I’m delighted to be at Hillside High School to 
support your learning as a Teaching Assistant. I’m looking forward to meeting you all and 

helping out however I can.” Mr Jones 

“Hi everyone, I’m Miss Doherty! I’m so excited to be joining Hillside this year as your new Art and 
Design & Technology teacher. I’m really looking forward to helping you explore your creativity, 
develop new skills, and excel in your work. Together, we’ll learn, experiment, and create some 

amazing projects!” Miss Doherty  
 



Reading is Power 25-26 
This week in assemblies we launched Reading is Power 25–26. Reading is Power has been 
our framework for reading at Hillside High School for several years, and it continues to be 
at the heart of our work. We know from research and from experience that reading brings 
huge benefits for our pupils—not only helping them to achieve more highly across their 
subjects at GCSE and beyond, but also supporting their emotional well-being, imagination, 
and confidence. That’s why we are committed to developing how we teach and promote 
reading, and to reminding everyone that reading really is a source of power for life. 

 

 

 

 

Here are the reflection questions for form time discussion: 
Reading & Identity 
• To what extent do the books we read shape who we are? 

• How far can reading help us understand people who are different from 
us? 
• To what extent does reading allow us to see ourselves in stories? 
Reading & Learning 
• To what extent is reading the most important skill for success at school? 

• How far does reading in your free time influence how well you do in other subjects? 
• To what extent is reading a habit, a skill, or both? 
Reading & Enjoyment 
• To what extent is reading more enjoyable than watching a film or scrolling on your 
phone? 

• How far can a single book change the way you think about something? 
• To what extent does the kind of book you choose matter? 
Reading & the Future 
• To what extent will reading remain important in a digital age? 

• How far can reading help prepare you for life beyond school? 
• To what extent is reading power? 

         Mrs Wardale  

Safeguarding, Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health  


